

Heritage Newsletter September 2021



September 8, 2021, Meeting Information

We will meet at 7 pm on the lower level of the First Presbyterian Church of Littleton, 1609 W Littleton Blvd, Littleton, CO 80120. **Please note:** the location has changed since the last time we met in person. We will not meet in the Bemis Library this fall. The Board meeting begins at 6 pm and members are welcome to attend. With the delta variant of Covid circulating right now, please feel free to wear a mask to the meeting if you would feel more comfortable.

September Art Challenge



Bev Jozeiak. Watercolor

During this meeting we will share our responses to the art challenge. The topic is "Celebrate Red". Create a painting with any medium and subject that focuses on something red or has a surprise element that is red. We're not looking to paint a masterpiece for this, we just want to be creative. Give it a try and we'll have fun seeing what everyone comes up with!

President's Message



Hello Heritage Members and Supporters-

Welcome back to the Heritage Fine Arts Guild after our summer break. It's been a long, hot few months and I am hoping for some cool fall days soon. As mentioned in the August newsletter, we have a great lineup of shows, workshops and meeting demos planned. There are also some brand-new initiatives to expand our membership and provide additional opportunities to show and sell your art. I'm looking forward to sharing all of this with you at the September meeting as well as seeing what everyone painted for the art challenge.

Stop by the Denver Community Credit Union, 101 W. Mineral Ave., Littleton, to see what your fellow Guild members created over the summer. The Healing Arts Show opens there September 1 and will run through November 30, 2021. You can also view the show online at www.heritage-guild.com/2021-september-healing-arts-show-selected-artwork.html.

Stay well and keep in touch with the Guild, Patty Nash, President

Membership Renewal

Please remember to renew your membership! The Guild year runs from July 1-June 30 and membership gives you access to workshops at a reduced rate, members-only shows, and a personal webpage to showcase your art. Go to www.heritage-guild.com/apply-and-pay-for-membership.html to be a member in 2021-22. Annual dues are \$40.00.

Member Webpages



Big Blue Grand by Bon Stahlin 11x14 Oil and Cold Wax

Members can have a personal webpage on the Heritage Fine Arts Guild website. You can use it to display your paintings, or to highlight and advertise your art. You can also provide your contact information for interested buyers, or link to a personal website if you have one. Go to the <u>Our Artists</u> tab on the Guild home page to see examples of other artists' pages and find a link to submitting paintings for your own page. Take advantage of this opportunity to showcase your creative talent!

Workshops

Please note: This year workshops will be held on the 3rd Saturday of each month, rather than the 1st Saturday. We are back to in-person workshops that will

meet on the lower level of the First Presbyterian Church of Littleton, 1609 W Littleton Blvd, Littleton, CO 80120. The time remains 9 am-3 pm.

For more information and a registration link, go to: <u>www.heritage-guild.com/workshops.html.</u>

Carol Nelson - "Doin' the Messaround"

Saturday, September 18, 2021 -- 9am - 3pm



Use collage and mixed media materials to create a great composition.

Robert Gray - "Watercolor Techniques"

Saturday, October 16, 2021 -- 9am - 3pm



Bob's loose, exciting watercolor and acrylic paintings have lots of color and action.

Victoria Kwasinski - "Abstract Oil Pastel

Workshop"

Saturday, November 20, 2021 -- 9am - 3pm



Learn to create a good composition using abstract designs and patterns.

Upcoming Shows

Heritage Members' Fall Show

Many of you may remember we used to have two shows in the Bemis Library, one in the fall and one in the spring. The library changed its policy a number of years ago and reduced our shows to one spring a year. After much searching for a new venue, we finally have a place to hold our fall show! We will display our work at the Alley Arts Studios and Gallery, 2217 W. Powers Ave., Littleton during the month of November 2021. The format will be small paintings, i.e., images up to 144 sq. in. (11x14 or other dimensions that total the same area). Details will follow when the call for entry goes out.

Be sure to join or renew your membership so you can enter this show!

2021 "This is Colorado"
State-Wide Art Show

November 30 - December 21, 2021



Whispers of Summer by Celeste Hodges

The Heritage Fine Arts Guild annual state-wide show will open for entries October 18-22, 2021. The show is for 2-D original drawing, painting and mixed media, and artwork may be traditional or abstract. The call for entry can be found at www.heritage-guild.com/2021-this-is-colorado-entry.html.



Paint Day Thursdays

Ascension Lutheran Church is still completing renovations on their building, so we do not yet have a date for resuming this group painting time. We will keep you posted.





The Heritage Fine Arts Guild is supported by a grant from the Scientific and Cultural Facilities District.

 $\mathsf{HFAG} \cdot \mathsf{PO} \ \mathsf{Box} \ 2987 \cdot \mathsf{Heritage} \ \mathsf{Fine} \ \mathsf{Arts} \ \mathsf{Guild} \cdot \mathsf{Centennial}, \ \mathsf{CO} \ 80161\text{-}2987 \cdot \mathsf{USA}$

This email was sent to cherig60@msn.com

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Heritage Fine Arts Guild \cdot Heritage Fine Arts Guild \cdot PO Box 2987 \cdot Centennial, CO 80161 \cdot USA

